Communication

The whiteboards in the Entry Foyer will be used for general information. Regular newsletters, accounts and other information will be distributed to all families via the children's individual 'Pockets' located in the entry foyer.

If you have any concerns with or about any aspect of the Centre or you would like to talk about your child's participation or development, you are encouraged to make a time for a chat with the Director or other senior staff.

You are also able to write to the Governing Council, preferably through the Director. We also like to hear about things that we do well or your suggestions about how we could do better, by placing comments, grievances and suggestions in the money slot at the front office.

We treat all information regarding children and their families with the utmost confidentiality. Personal information of staff and families is not given out to any one without prior consent. (Please refer to our Confidentiality Policy).